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Oregonians do not need our government or a handpicked group to choose our 

Healthcare for them. We do not need or want a government entity to oversee the 

Healthcare we receive from our providers.  

 

OHA has already proven to be a tyrannical organization. They have attempted to 

diminish the ability for health care providers the use of off label medication use. They 

have forced practitioners to only allow certain medications use. Removed the ability 

to use natural medicines and hamstrung homeopathic options in some cases.  

 

This behavior is unacceptable and is not constitutional.  Your tyrannical behavior 

goes against the very fabric of personal care and personal choice. 

 

 How can a group of legislators yell from the rooftops my body my choice while then 

saying          

  " your doctor will do as we say"!?  

 

This is a ridiculous bill and should be voted against immediately!  The writers of this 

bill should be scorned at the very least!! Oregon Heath Authority has no standards 

and have proven incapable of making the correct decisions as witnessed during the 

recent Covid issues and yet we are expected to grant them the power to rule over all 

of our physicians?  

 

Have you lost your minds? Yes is the answer to that!! 

 

Absolutely vote this trash bill down and ensure no other legislator is obtuse enough to 

even think about bringing it back forward.  


